WORK ORDER REQUEST FORM FOR DECARBONIZATION PLANNING
Three decarbonization consulting firms were approved during the February 28th meeting of the Board of Public Works.

Per the RFP:

Maryland State and local entities as defined in Md. Code Ann., State Fin. & Proc., § 13-110(a)(5)(i) and not-for-profit entities within the State of Maryland may purchase from the Contractor goods or services covered by the Contract at the same prices chargeable to the State. All such purchases by non-executive branch entities, non-State governments, government agencies or not-for-profit entities: 
A. Shall constitute Contracts between the Contractor and that government, agency or not-for-profit entity; 
B. Shall not constitute purchases by the State or State agencies under the Contract; 
C. Shall not be binding or enforceable against the State; and
D. May be subject to other terms and conditions agreed to by the Contractor and the purchaser.

The firms are on rotation (no secondary competition required) in the order listed below:
1. Salas O’Brien
2. Baumann
3. Noresco
All requests for work orders shall be sent to:
David St. Jean
Director, Office of Energy and Sustainability – MD Department of General Services
David.stjean1@maryland.gov

Please provide the following information with your request:
DATE:
NAME:
INSTITUTION:
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Please also include your draft scope of work with your request. At a minimum it should include the number and square footage of facilities that will be included in your plan, the current GHG emissions and your target emissions and the date to reach the target.

DECARBONIZATION PLAN SHARING:
Each entity using this contract agrees to share its completed plan with DGS. 

For tracking purposes, each Work Order will be assigned a Project Number by DGS such as: SO.001.9-5-2024 (Salas O'Brien.WO #.date assigned)
